NSPCC
"Number
Day

Otterham Primary School is delighted to be supporting the NSPCC by taking part in their
Number Day on Friday 2 February 2018.

For the whole morning, every class will be having an additional focus on maths.

To help raise money for the NSPCC, we areinviting children to come to school wearing their own
clothes (ideally an item of clothing with a number on it e.g. a sports top) and to bring in a
suggested donation of £1. %

We would also like to hold a cake/biscuit sale during the day and so could we please ask all of
those: fantastic bakers amongst you to donate some cakes or biscuits to be sold for 50p each.
Children can then come to school with 50p/£1.00 to enjoy a treat at morning and maybe even
afternoon break (if there is any left). - -

In anticipation of your kind support, thank you.




